
NOTICE OF Gallatin County Middle School SBDM Council MEETING TO BE HELD VIA VIDEO CONFERENCE 

  

Pursuant to KRS Chapter 61, notice is hereby given that on Monday, June 1, 2020, at 12 

p.m., the originally scheduled meeting of the GCMS SBDM Council will be a video 

teleconference meeting in accordance with KRS 61.826.  The primary location of the meeting will 

be held at the regularly scheduled meeting place at Gallatin County Middle School. At this 

primary location, members of the public may attend the meeting, and all members of the Council, 

regardless of whether they are participating in person or by teleconference, may be seen and heard.  

Council members may participate in this meeting via teleconference from multiple secondary 

locations, which are not open to the public, in every manner as if they were present in person.  The 

same procedures with regard to participation, distribution of materials, and other matters shall 

apply to this meeting.  Any interruption in the video or audio broadcast of the meeting at any 

location shall result in the suspension of the meeting until the broadcast is restored. 

 

       Ms. Jennifer M. Biddle 

       Chair Person of the GCMS SBDM Council       

 

 

Notice of this Meeting was faxed or emailed on Thursday, May 29, 2020 to all persons or 

entities entitled to receive a special meeting notice.                          


